
Welcome to The Methodist Church Clifton.  
Minister :- Revd. Karen Beecham, 28, Broomfield Grove,  
Rotherham, S60 2SY. Tel 07519476740 
 

9-45am Informal Prayer Time 
 

Members of the Prayer Team are available to pray with you after the service for yourself or 
anyone you may be concerned about. A Team member will be at the front of the church 
when the service is over. 

Please send any items of news etc. to Sylvia Jordan on 01709 510792 or Email 
cliftonnewsletter@gmail.com or s.m.jordan@hotmail.co.uk before 5 pm Thursday please. 

Visit the Church website at. www.cliftonmethodist.co.uk 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

            

Sunday 15th May 
Services will be led by: 

10.45 am: Mrs Mary Timmiss 
6 PM: Revd. Karen Beecham HC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 8th May  
Services will be led by:  
10.45 am: Mr D Harris  

6 pm: United Service at St. James’ 

   The flowers in Church this week were donated by Mary Timmiss 
 
 

Coffee Morning for Christian Aid Week 
May 14th, 10 am to 12 noon. There will be the 
usual cakes and bric a brac stalls, and a raffle. 
Any donations for the stalls, and any help on 
the day, will be very welcome. Please see 
Sylvia Jordan. 

The need has never been greater. 
 

 

TALBOT LANE METHODIST CHURCH invite 
you to a STRAWBERRY TEA  on Saturday 
July 9th at 4 pm, followed by singing, poetry 
reading etc. Tickets £5 from Angela King, 
01709 378025  
 

 

Bible Study 
continues Wednesday, 7pm for 7.15 start. 

'Big Questions??'                                                                      
11th May: What about other religions, do all 

religions lead to God? 
18th May: Is Spiritualism compatible with the 

Christian Faith?  
 

   Garden tidying duties this week are the responsibility of Bob Jackson 

 

 
 

We are still looking for people willing to train to 
use the Hymn Technology for the hymns 
each Sunday. With holiday time coming up, 
we will not have enough people. This is an 
important part of worship so, if you are willing 
to give this a try, please see Stephen or 
Norah.  
 
 

Climate Change – Whose Responsibility? 
Mon 16th May, 7.30-10pm, 
St Andrew's Psalter Lane. 

Four high-profile speakers on theology and 
practical action.  
Bishop of Sheffield, Rt Rev Steven Croft;  
Andy Atkins, A Rocha UK;  
Nick Nuttgens, a Carbon Conversations 
Facilitator;  
Jo Musker-Sherwood, Hope for the Future. 
Free entry, donations. Info at 0114 267 8289. 
or email office@standrewspsalterlane.org.uk 

Herringthorpe URC (Stag roundabout) are 
holding a Barn Dance and Bring ‘n’ Share 
Supper.on Saturday 20 May at 7pm. Tickets 
£6 adults,  £2  under16s, call 07980 280653 or 
07939 187274. 
 

A message from Revd. Abi Thompson. 
Paul's ordination is on Sat 25th June, 4pm at 
Sheffield Cathedral. A coach is going St 
James, and Clifton folk are more than 
welcome. We will leave 2.30, leaving Sheffield 
at 6.30. A donation of £5 towards the cost of 
the coach would be great! 
 

mailto:cliftonnewsletter@gmail.com
mailto:s.m.jordan@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:office@standrewspsalterlane.org.uk

